
Belton Bridge Center Board Meeting  

 

Monday, March 10, 2025 

Attending: Norman Duttweiler, Robert Francis, Kathy Clark, Sue Brown, Marian Ford, Penny Salome 

       Guests:  Catherine Dwinnell, Roy Falck 

Absent: Alison Mann 

Norman called the meeting to order at 11:15 AM. 

Minutes: moved by Marian Ford and Seconded by Sue Brown, all approved and Minutes passed for 

February 3, 2025 

Financials: $19388.00 savings with $12,150 donation for floor, a number of donations were received 

and it was discussed as to how to recognize those donors.  Sue Brown approved financials and 

Penny Salome second the motion. Motion passed.  

Floor Status: Floor looks great and renovation was successful with one spot needing treatment that 

will be corrected over a short time of layered coating, The Back bathroom is next to be addressed and 

the ice machine to be moved once the floor is replaced. 

Directory updated. A non-editable updated Directory is now available for all members to place on 

their desktop computers. Sue Brown was thanked for updating this year’s directory saving the cost of 

printing for the next year. 

New Business: Guest, Catherine Dwinnell, brought up the subject of acquiring credit card availability 

for tournament play. It was determined not to be feasible at this time. 

Tournament: The Spring tournament, Spring Fling, is to be held May 3&4 with 12-15 tables 

anticipated and Saturday will be a baked potato bar.  Kathy Clark will be posting for food sign up and 

Donations. Flyers and notifications will be presented by Norman Duttweiler. 

A discussion was had regarding the need to recruit new members. 

 

Adjournment: Marian Ford moved to adjourn and Sue second at 11:45 with next meeting scheduled 

for March 21, 2025 at 11:15 

Respectfully submitted, 

Penny Salome and Sue Brown At Large and Vice President 

 


